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RE: Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Restart of the Control Complex
Chiller [RDC 70(83)]

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In our last letter dated June 7, 1984, regarding restart of the
Control Room Chiller following a Loss of Offsite Power or a Loss
of Coolant Accident, we stated that implementation of the
required design modifications was anticipated to be complete by
November 1, 1984. However, it has recently been identified that
a revision is required for Engineering Change Notice
15384-086-248, which was issued to document the necessary
modificaticns. Since the required revision affects restart of
the Control Room Chiller, we now anticipate implementation of
this modification by December 28, 1984.

Please call if there are any questions.

Sincerel ,

PDR ADock84 1o9o24O 841gog % d. M
S 05000440 Murray R. Edelman

PDR Vice President
Nuclear Group

MRE:pab

cc: Mr. J. A. Grobe
USNRC, Site Office

Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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